
August 13, 1996 

 

 

Dear Mark: 

 

Per our conversation from a few weeks ago, I dubbed the enclosed copy of C-SPAN’s airing of the 

Veazey film for you.  It is not of great quality, but you’ll still get the “benefit” of Bob Clark’s 
commentary.  At any rate, it was great coverage for us. 

 

Please give me a call at your convenience.  Mary told me about the supposed “Australian 

connection” and I am interested in hearing about it from you. 

 

Hope all is well.  Give my regards to Mary. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Tom Samoluk   


